
 

 

 

 

 

Increased Tariff Rates Pursuant to Agreement between 
the Province, Legal Aid BC and the Association of Legal 

Aid Lawyers 

As recently announced, a three-year agreement has been reached between the BC 
Government, Legal Aid BC, and the Association of Legal Aid Lawyers, underscoring our 
collective effort to better serve legal aid clients, and to strengthen relationships across the 
legal system. This notification describes upcoming changes to the tariff. 

Year 1 Tariff Increases 

Tariff rates have increased for legal services provided on or after April 1, 2022. The increase 
will reflect a flat $0.25/hour increase to tariff rates plus a 3.24% increase: 

Year of Call Hourly Tariff 
Less than 4 years $117.32 
4 or more and less than 10 $123.19 
10 or more years $129.06 

All hourly tariff rates including Junior counsel, Articled Student, Enhanced fee rates have 
increased accordingly. Criminal block fees have been increased an equivalent percentage to 
the hourly rates. 

The LABC Tariffs will be revised to reflect the new rates.  

Effective Date and Retroactive Payment 

Effective January 1, 2023, the increased rates will apply to all hourly and block fees with a 
service date on or after April 1, 2022.   
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https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2022FIN0083-001873
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bclegalaidlawyers.ca%2Fuploads%2F1%2F3%2F4%2F7%2F134760708%2Fall_agm_announcement_re_tariff_rates.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CJacqueline.Wood%40legalaid.bc.ca%7C778e80c534224c13900808dadd52fed6%7Cacda1c480bc84194bdacfcd06152e000%7C0%7C0%7C638065645771069635%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DTzgqI%2FWMCf3ikHWoRoKDO6RCHdVDXm4ADuoXlQUNgE%3D&reserved=0


For services invoiced and paid between April 1, 2022 and December 31, 2022, LABC will 
provide a retroactive payment for the difference between the new and old rates. The 
retroactive payment will be deposited directly in your bank account in January 2023 and you 
will receive a detailed summary with payment details at that time. 
 
For further information, see FAQs.  

As always, we welcome your feedback regarding the LABC Tariffs. If you have any comments, 
please email lawyer.support@legalaid.bc.ca. 

Heidi Mason,  
Executive Vice-President, Legal Services 

December 23, 2022 

 
Questions or comments? 

Contact our Lawyer Support team: 

• Call 604-601-6155; 1-888-401-6206 (no charge), or 
• Email lawyer.support@legalaid.bc.ca  
 

 
 

 
 

 

  

All legal aid lawyers are required to receive this notice. 
If you unsubscribe, please contact us at lawyer.support@legalaid.bc.ca to discuss other 

ways to receive Notices to Counsel.
 

 

 

Sent from the traditional unceded territory of the Coast Salish peoples, including the 

territories of the Musqueam, Squamish and Tsleil-Waututh Nations. 
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Legal Aid BC, 400- 510 Burrard Street, Vancouver, BC 
You are receiving this email because you provide legal aid services on behalf of Legal Aid BC. 
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